
RADIO 

Qiall WlAM 
319-354-1242 BOX 2118 RR 4 

IOWA CITY, IOWA 52240 

7ebruary 28, 1978 

Dear Kermit, 

Thank you very much for your listener report of 

KCJJ on February 20, 1978. We appreciate reports out of 
our listening area. I confirm your reception of KCJJ. 

We have been on the air since January 15, 1977 using 
1000 watts with a directional pattern. 

Enclosed is a KCJJ bumper sticker. Thanks again for 

your informative a d complete report. 

S erely, 

Richard Hánedel 
Station Engineer 


